
 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

Message for Year 3 Parents 

Mrs Guy has asked that on Tuesday, when you drop 
off your Year 3 at the beginning of the day, that your 
child enters school through the Year 1 door.  You 
can collect from the Year 3 door as normal at the 
end of the day. 

Year 2 trip to Yorkshire     
Wildlife Park 
Year 2 had a great time on their school trip to Yorkshire 
Wildlife Park where they attended a workshop learning 
all about habitats! The children saw lots of different ani-
mals from tigers to polar bears! They even got to hold 
Colin the giant cockroach and baby giant African snails. 
The children touched camel hair, and examined a model 
of a polar bear skull, casts of giant otter paw prints and 
casts of lion claws…it was the best day ever! 

Well Done Krishna 
 

Krishna in Year 3 
has raised £30 for 
school funds by 

selling crisps,   
chocolate and 
snacks during the 
festival of colour 
‘Holi’.   

Thank you     
Krishna. 
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Reception — Arti 
Year 1 — Arissa 
Year 2 — Lillian 

Year 3 — Tobias D 
Year 4 — Emily 
Year 5 — Liall 

Year 6  - Oscar 
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